CHAPTER 7

FUTURE PROGRAMME OF WORK

7.1 As mentioned in paragraphs 2.12 and 2.13, the Pay
Trend Survey Committee will consider how the 1988/89 Pay
Trend Survey should proceed on the Dbasis of the
recommendations made in the interim report of the Committee
of Inquiry. We shall, however, resume our regular review of
the methodology for future pay trend surveys at an
appropriate time in 1989.

7.2 We understand that the proposals on civil service
housing benefits are being examined by the Administration in
consultation with +the staff associations and will be
forwarded to us for advice in early 1989. We also intend to
examine further the leave and passage arrangements for new
appointees upon the completion of implementation of the
revised arrangements for serving officers by the
Administration.

7.3 Following the completion of the review regarding
the disciplined serxvices, the Government announced on
21 November 1988 that it would consider inviting this
Commission to conduct a review of the salary structure of
grades in the non-disciplined services. We expect to hear
further from the Administration in this area during 1989.




